
July 16, 2024 

The Colona District Library Decennial Committee met with Anderson, Browning, Clark, 
Koska, Massarolo, Rizzolo, White, and Director Hoste physically present.  Hughes and 
Rieger were absent. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. at the Colona District Library by White.   

Recognition of Visitors – There were no visitors.   

The minutes of the April 16, 2024 meeting were reviewed.  It was noted that partner 
should be partnered in the first line under section VII.  The minutes were approved by 
consensus with the correction.      

Reports – The Library Report for Compliance with Decennial Committees on Local 
Government Efficiency Act was reviewed and discussed.  There were several 
recommendations regarding the different sections. It was recommended to remove the 
lettering under sections II and IV and make them paragraphs instead.  It was 
recommended to have the name of the library be shortened to CDPL throughout the 
document with the first time it is used as Colona District Public Library (CDPL).  It was 
recommended to add the school districts we serve.  There were some grammatical, 
formatting, and spelling changes recommended.  Hoste will make the recommended 
changes and send a copy to all members for a final review.      

New Business 

Review Final Report – It was recommended to have another meeting to review the 
Library Report for Compliance with Decennial Committees on Local Government 
Efficiency Act based on the recommendations which were discussed.  It was decided to 
hold the next meeting on August 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Colona Library. 



Survey audience for input – It was noted a survey was accomplished.  There were three 
questions.  The results were listed in the Library Report for Compliance with Decennial 
Committees on Local Government Efficiency Act section XII.   

Further Business – None. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,                             

Charlene Massarolo, Secretary 

Next Decennial Committee Meeting – August 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 


